HTML Plain text

From: Woodnet <murray@woodnet.co.nz>

Subject: Woodnet Christmas Newsletter 2017

Having trouble reading this? View it in your browser.



NEWSLETTER: 15/12/2017

In this issue:

- Seasons Greetings from Woodnet
- Staff Update
- Mandatory Emissions
 Returns for Post-1989 ETS
 Participants
- Important Notice
- Carbon Price Update
- Log Price Update (Indicative)
- Rural Fire Risk
- Facebook
- Diantina

Seasons Greetings from Woodnet



The staff at Woodnet – Stuart and Elaine, Wendy, Margaret, Chris, Murray, Terence, Anthony, Conor and Lucien - would like to wish all our clients and business associates a wonderful Christmas. We appreciate your business and support and look forward to continuing our relationship with you in 2018